
 

May 29, 2013 

Approved 
 

Attending 

Pam Lassen (Chair), Mark McDonald (vice chair, secretary pro tem), Eric Anderson, Jennifer 
DiNovo (NRPC), Dotsie Milbrandt 

Absent 

Linda Cotter-Cranston, Charlie Moser (ex-O) 

Call to order  

7:45 PM 
 

Next Meeting  

June 26, 2013 

Old Business 

New Business 

 
Informational Hearing – Tanya Chesnell re: Lot B-15-3, 12.82 acres, 10 acres in current use – 
discussed regulations on building a barn on property for sale at 334 Mitchell Hill Rd.  Board 
confirms that no site plan is required to build the barn in the specified location. 
 
Discussion on availability for other days of the month – Eric Anderson has a conflicting meeting 
at 7PM on Wednesdays.  Jennifer Di Novo suggests sending out a Doodle poll to find the least 
conflict in days.   
 
The Board must contact Linda Cotter-Cranston to confirm that she is a member and has been 
sworn in. 
 
The Board reviewed and unanimously approved the minutes from February and March, 2013. 
 
In the next meeting, the Board plans to review: 
 



• A handout from Jennifer Di Novo (17.0 Non Conforming Uses, in Subdivision 
Regulations) 

• Handouts of regulations from Salem, NH. 
• Minutes from April and May 2013 . 

 
 

Adjourn   

Pam makes a motion to adjourn.  Eric seconds.  Motion carries unanimously.  Meeting is 
adjourned at 8:55 PM. 


